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Visit to EcoPark by Advisory Committee on Recycling Fund 

 

Members of Advisory Committee on Recycling Fund visited the EcoPark on 20 

January 2016 to comprehend the local recycling industry as a circular economy to 

provide a sustainable solution to our waste problems. Three tenants were also visited 

to understand the recycling processes in waste wood, food waste and plastics. 
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      RFAC members posed for a picture in front of a plastic recycling centre 


